
 

 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR / PUBLIC NOTIFICATION 

Ref-No. IISJ/PR/2020-21/13                                                                                                     Date: June 3, 2020 

All the limited official activities of essential nature at International Indian School, Jeddah have been 
temporarily suspended in view of mass-sanitization of administrative building, fee counter, security room 
and other vulnerable areas of both Boys’ & Girls’ Sections. 

The essential official activities will resume only after the adequate sanitization of the building to be taken 
up by the school itself or through the professional sanitizing agency. 

 A separate notification regarding resumption of essential official activities for parents and shortlisted 
staff will be published soon. 

 Academic activities through virtual mode will continue as usual.  

 
 

 (Dr. Muzaffar Hassan) 
Principal & HOI 

 
To: 

 VP-BS 

 VP-GS 

 COE 

 FO 

 AO 

 All the HMs  

 Supervisor – KG Afternoon Shift 

 Office Superintendent 

 Estate Superintendent 

 System Administrator 

 Transport Dept. 

 School Website 
 
 

Copy for information to: 

 The SMC 

 The Higher Board 

 The School Observer 


